
 

 
 
 
 
The Luncheon and Reception Committee planned an in-person fall reception at Gordon Conference 
and Event Center, unfortunately due to low registrations, we canceled the event. 
 
The committee hosted an in-person member reception along with the Annual Meeting held on May 
18, 2023 at the UW-Arboretum. Our invited speaker was Charlie Hoslet, Vice Chancellor for University 
Relations. We had a successful event. 
 
Additionally, the committee reaffirmed reducing the number of events held during the year. The idea 
of a fall member reception was well received and it is the committee’s desire to hold member 
receptions as we move forward. We will continue to hold the Annual Meeting as noted in the UWRA 
bylaws. 
 
Regrettably, we have several members stepping down: Ruthi Duval, Ramona Gasper, Judith Louer, 
Christine Schindler, and Mary Czynszak-Lyne. We thank you for your service. 
 
The Luncheon and Reception Committee members for 2022 are Mary Czynszak-Lyne (Chair), Ruthi 
Duval, Marc Fink, Ramona Gasper, Judith Louer, Sarah Potts, Barb Wiley, and Sandi Haase, executive 
Director. Marc Fink serves as the UWRA board liaison.  
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